
From: Heather Trachsel
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Opposition to Handsome Hog License Expansion 20240000668
Date: Monday, June 17, 2024 7:22:17 PM

Hello,
I live at the Blair House across the street from the handsome hog and I'm writing to oppose the
license expansion for the handsome hog/MC's dugout.  My reasoning for opposing the
licensure is for numerous occasions the establishment has not complied with noise mitigation
efforts.

my address is
165 western avenue north, unit 300
st paul, 55102

thank you
Heather Trachsel
(507) 358-6881
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